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L.O.S.T.

Lights can show us the way,
yet while they glow bright-

 so grows the edge of night, 
so left from the olden way-

they say freedom's a right,
for ye who be out of sight.

(c) Alex Moore 2016
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L.O.S.T.

>Mapping worlds
>>Non-fiction

Non-fiction describes the world you are in:

Alex says there is a square on the ground.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Mapping worlds
>>Inner space

Fiction describes worlds that are different.

Jackie says that it's actually a triangle.

Describe an example:

6



-=Leaving Outer Space Tutorial=-

   7



L.O.S.T.

>World creating
>>Imagination

Imagination is to think of something new.

Alex thinks of a shape they've never seen

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>World creating
>>Invention

Invention is to create your imagination.

Alex makes the new shape they thought of.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>World creating
>>Illusion

Illusion is a perception of something not there.

Jackie mistakes the triangle for a square.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Between worlds
>>Communication

Communication is decribing something to someone.

Alex & Jackie describe the shape they saw.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Between worlds
>>Understanding

Understanding is to imagine what someone told you.

Alex & Jackie imagine eachothers description.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Techniques
>>Copying things

You can copy the environment in your mind.

Alex Thinks of theirself in their mind.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Techniques
>>Changing things

You can change the things you copied in your mind.

Alex Imagines that they're dressed as a mage.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Techniques
>>Changing worlds

You can imagine things not possible in your world.

Alex imagines their wand can cast spells.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

>Techniques
>>Sharing Imagination

People can add to eachothers imagined worlds. 

Alex & Jackie pretend to be a mage & warrior.

Describe an example:
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L.O.S.T.

Oeutu dy b hfpodvutyu xjro
bdrdra bpp oedray oebo cj 
brc cj rjo uldyo. Brmoedra
 mjf dhbadru uldyoy wdoedr
 oet hfpodvutyu, brc dhbad
rbodjr dy dr ibxo b apdhsy
u droj joeut frdvutyuy. Qm
 dhbadrdra mjfyupi dr brjo
eut frdvutyu mjf btu xbsbq
pu ji hfpodvutybp otbvup. 
Di hfpodspu sujspu dhbadru
 dcurodxbp frdvutyuy oeum 
xbr otbvup ojauoeut. Oeu y
dhfpbodjr dy oeu ydhfpbouc
. D spbr b Rjvup urodtupm.
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